
DOUGLAS BOROUGH COUNCIL

USE OF BOTTLENECK CAR PARK, LOCH PROMENADE, DOUGLAS, FOR 
ENTERTAINMENT PURPOSES FOR ISLE OF MAN TT RACES FESTIVAL 

PERIOD FOR THE YEARS 2013 TO 2015 (INCLUSIVE)

Douglas Borough Council invites applications from suitable individuals or Douglas Borough Council invites applications from suitable individuals or 
organisations for the use of the area of land known as the ‘Bottleneck Car 
Park’ situated on the Loch Promenade, Douglas, Isle of Man for the purpose 
of providing suitable entertainment and/or refreshment facilities for the Isle of 
Man TT Races festival period for the 3 years 2013 to 2015 (inclusive).

The area has previously been used to provide a beer tent and associated The area has previously been used to provide a beer tent and associated 
entertainment and facilities.  Douglas Borough Council will, however, 
consider all reasonable proposals for  any form of entertainment and 
refreshment facilities to be operated on the site.

Details of the terms and conditions and an official tender return pack are 
available by writing to the office of the Borough Engineer and Surveyor, Town 
Hall, Ridgeway Street, Douglas, Isle of Man, IM99 1AD. 

TTenders must be returned on the official document and  in the official 
envelope provided, with no name or mark to identify the name of the tenderer 
ON OR BEFORE 5:00 PM ON FRIDAY  18TH JANUARY 2013 to the Town 
Clerk, Town Hall, Douglas, Isle of Man IM99 1AD.

For informal discussion please contact Mr Ian Clague, MBE, Borough For informal discussion please contact Mr Ian Clague, MBE, Borough 
Engineer and Surveyor at the Town Hall, Ridgeway Street, Douglas, Isle of 
Man IM99 1AD. Telephone (01624) 696300 or by e-mail at 
iclague@douglas.gov.im.

MISS KJ RICE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE, TOWN HALL, RIDGEWAY STREET, 
DOUGLAS, ISLE OF MAN
4th January 2013


